
 
FOI REF: 14218 
RESPONSE SENT: 08/04/2024 

 

Request: 
 
I am writing to you to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
Do you operate a Selective Licencing Schemes for landlords? Yes/No 
 
If yes, please could you provide the information below 
 
Question/financial year (for 2022/23 & 2023/24) 
 

 The cost of a Selective Licence 
 The cost for any additional Selective Licences 
 How long is the Selective Licence valid for 
 Are discounts available, such as if the landlord is a member of the NLA, 

RLA or LLAS Yes/No 
 How many Selective Licencing areas in operation 
 The number of Selective Licences issued 
 Please state how much revenue the council has generated from the 

Selective Licencing Schemes 
 The number of fines issued for licensing offences 
 Total value of fines issued for licencing offences 

 
Many thanks 

 

Response: 
 

I refer to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 enquiry you submitted to the council 
today, as detailed below, in respect of Selective Licencing Schemes for landlords 
and which was given the reference FOI 14218 -  

I would confirm that Winchester City Council does not operate a Selective 
Licencing Schemes for landlords. 

 

I hope this will be of assistance, however, if you are dissatisfied with the handling 
of your request or the outcome, you have the right to ask for an internal review. 
Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of 
receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Service 



 
Lead – Legal, Winchester City Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester, 
Hampshire. SO23 9LJ. Email: legal@winchester.gov.uk.  

Your complaint will be considered by a senior officer who has not already been 
involved with this response.  

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF; or the request can be made 
electronically using the procedure at: 

https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-report/official-
information-concern/official-information-concerns-report/ 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


